
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 30.6.23 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

It has been a busy week to say the least! On Tuesday we welcomed families 

from the Infants, whose children will be joining us in Year 3 next year. It was 

lovely to see Mrs Fripp (Miss Gaffney) and Mrs Taylor back in school as well as 

Miss Mullin who will be joining the team in September.   

Our Curriculum  

The highlight of our week has definitely been 

Performance Club’s incredible production of Aladdin 

Jr. It was an absolute 

pleasure to see such 

talented and confident 

children giving their 

heart and soul to every minute of their 

performance. We are delighted to share that next 

year we will be performing ‘The Little Mermaid.’  

Year 6 had an excellent workshop today, delivered by Christians in schools. The 

children shared their worries about going to High School and were given 

practical strategies to help them if they are struggling. 

As usual it has been another week packed with PE, sport and Physical Activity. 

Our cricket teams did extremely well at their tournament this week with the 

girls’ team coming first and the boys just missing out on winning as well. Our 

talented girls’ football team came in third place 

having competed against several school from 

across Stockport. Today we have also had a 

fantastic sports morning. Thank you to all of the 

families who could attend. It was great to see 

you all, despite the awful weather! 

Have a lovely weekend. Kind regards, Mrs Cliff 

 



 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 4th July     6pm Book Awards ceremony Stockport Town Hall 

Wednesday 5th July     Industrial Action 

Thursday 6th July      Year 6 transition to High School Day 

                         Year 4 visit to Chester 

Friday 7th July   Industrial Action 

Saturday 8th July       1pm – 3pm Summer Fair (volunteers needed to help) 

Monday 10th – Wednesday 12th July    Year 6 Conway Residential 

Thursday 13th July  9 – 10am SEND Coffee Morning with Mrs Boon 

Monday 17th July     9 – 10am ukulele concert  

Tuesday 18th July     2pm / 6pm Year 6 show  

Wednesday 19th July   3.30pm – 5.00pm Open Evening 

5pm Year 2 / 3 transition disco (Junior school hall, no tickets 

required but refreshments will be on sale) 

Friday 21st July              End of year Reports out today 

                                        6.00pm – 7.30pm Year 6 party 

Monday 24th – Wed 26th July Y3, Y4, Y5 SEND support meetings 

Thursday 27th July        Last day of term  

2.15pm Year 6 leaver’s assembly  

 

 

 

Please note that there may be other events taking place that have not yet been confirmed. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 
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